
LU Committee 

From: 	 eiizabethlev1028@gmail.com  

Sent: 	 Friday, February 16, 2018 6:28 PM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 Please please enforce limits! 

Aloha 
Please support both lu-40 & lu-7. I live in Makawao & drive to Ka'anapali every day to work because I have been unable 

to find affordable housing in west Maui for over 4 years. I am constantly looking & there is nothing affordable because of 

the horrendous illegal vacation situation. 
My dear friends, the Bradleys, recently secured a home for their family in haiku & when they went to sign the lease (one 

week before move in), were told,"we've changed our mind because we can make much more money vacation renting it 

to tourists" they have temporary housing & are desperately trying to find a home for themselves & their children. I could 

quite simply go on & on w the stories. Please help us working families on Maui & put a stop to this madness. 

I'm all for legal vacation rentals if someone has jumped through the hoops, pay taxes, etc. but no more new permits for 

quite awhile until things can even out for people who need homes. 

Thank you so much! 

Sincerely 

Elizabeth Levings 

1009 ALAEA street 

Makawao hi 96779 

Sent from my iPhone 


